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Important Reminders 
Everyone is required to shower before entering 

the pool. Please remember that we are in a 

drought and are trying to conserve water.  When 

showering to limit your time and keep it short.  
 

Employee of 
the Month 

 
Jason Leung 
We have had the 

privilege to add Jason 
to our front desk team 
earlier this year. Since 

then, he has made 
numerous contributions 

and improvements to 
our team’s way of doing 

things. 
 

Jason’s enthusiasm and 
work ethic reinforces 

the culture that we have 
as a team, and for that 

we honor his as 
employee of the month.  
 

Thank you for all of 
your hard work! 

 

Back to School 
Fall is here. This means a whole new schedule 

for everyone. 

We would just like to remind you about our 

year round swim lesson program. So check 

your schedules.  

Now Hiring!!! 
Saratoga Star Aquatics is now hiring life 

guards and swim instructors with aquatics 
background/experience. If you know of anyone 
who is interested please send them our way or 

have them visit our website;  
http://www.ssta-swim.com/careers.php.  

 

http://www.ssta-swim.com/careers.php


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Level Evaluations and Move Ups 
With the new level Aqua level that just came out, there are many 

kids in Green level who are ready to move up. You may have 
noticed the deck supervisors going around and evaluating green 

classes. If your child is in Green and ready to move to Aqua you will 
be notified by the deck supervisor on the day of your child’s classes. 

 

 

Our Newest Level. 

We are pleased to announce that we have started implementing our 

newest level Aqua into our curriculum. This level serves as a 

stepping stone after level Green, and before level Blue. Over the 

past two years, over the past two years we have studied and 

observed our students progression in our school. We realized that 

our original Green level was packed with great information and 

skills however, it was a bit too much for some kids to meet the 

required skills. In order to maximize the learning curve, and focus 

on the skills that match the physical development, this will help our 

students to focus and understand the fundamentals of the strokes 

being learned a little easier. The new Aqua level Butterfly (kick & 

swim), Breaststroke (kick), along with continuing to revise Free 

Style, Backstroke and introduce proper flip turns. We believe that 

with this new level, our students will strive through our curriculum 

in a much smoother pace. 


